

RSSAC Admin Teleconference

Wednesday, 28 October 2020 15:00 UTC

Action Items

1. Information Transparency Initiative (ITI) Demo
2. Review of Action Items from 14 October Meeting
AI: OS to follow up with AM on sharing the list of open work items on the RSSAC Admin mailing list.
3. ICANN69 Feedback
 - a. Number & Timing of sessions
 - b. Local Perspective Tool WP progress
4. [Draft Agenda for 3 November RSSAC Meeting](#)
AI: OS to follow up with Dave Lawrence on whether he would like to continue to be a member of the RSSAC Caucus Membership Committee or not.
5. Public Comment Proceedings
 - a. [Recommendations for Early Warning for Root Zone Scaling](#) closing by 23 November - [Report](#) from OCTO
 - b. [IANA Naming Function Review Initial Report](#) closing by 2 December
 - c. [Recommendations for ICANN's Root Name Service Strategy and Implementation](#) closing 8 December - [Report](#)
6. AOB
 - a. RSSAC Admin Meeting on 4 November at 15:30 UTC
AI: OS to invite Naela Sarras and James Mithcell to the 4 November RSSAC Admin Committee meeting.
 - b. Summary of Action Items